
 

The Vasco da Gama Movement invites you the first PanEuropean meeting for Trainees and 

Junior Family Doctors ! 

We are delighted to welcome you to the first Pan European meeting for trainees and junior 

Family Doctors, the Vasco da Gama Movement Forum, which will be held in the city of 

Barcelona on 7th-8th February 2014. After organising 8 successful European PreConferences 

and co-organising 2 fantastic World PreConferences ahead of the Wonca Conferences between 

2005-2013, and alongside preparations for the 2014 VdGM PreConference in Lisbon in July, the 

Vasco da Gama Movement is ready to take the next step !  

 We are organizing the VdGM Forum, a scientific conference rich in contents, under the title 

“One Strong Voice for the Family Doctors of the 21st Century”. The programme will be focused 

on the topics of the Future of Family Medicine, Emergency Medicine and Out-of-Hours 

Services, Career Development, Research Skills and Emerging Technologies. 

 Prior to the VdGM Forum, a vocational exchange will be organized for selected participants, 

who will have the opportunity to observe GP/FM practices (offices) in Barcelona and learn more 

about the national organisation of primary care. 

We strongly believe that the progress of our movement depends on our colleagues, on whether 

they share our cause, and on the continuity of our platform; a platform in which members meet 

regularly and they have the chance to establish and develop good professional relationships, 

which are essential for launching exciting and aspirational new projects. Alongside trainees and 

newly qualified (5 years) General Practitioners / Family Doctors, we also welcome senior GP/FD, 

other specialities but also patients and undergraduate medical students. 

For this very reason we are working with great enthusiasm so that you can enjoy a unique 

scientific and cultural programme. 

We warmly invite you all to join us for an amazing conference; we are looking forward to 

meeting you in Barcelona! 

The Host Organising Committee of the First VdGM Forum 


